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Dear everyone,  

Mabel Hope is wearing her flag collar for 

International Fortnight so see if you can 

spot how many different flags it has on it!! 

 

 

Please can everyone make sure that all rubbish and equipment is 

picked up off the floors, both inside and outside and put in a 

rubbish bin or put away. Mabel keeps finding things on the floor 

and tries to eat them which is not good for her! 

   

When classes go out for a Lenny’s Loop, Mabel is allowed to 

join you if your teacher says that is ok. If they say it is ok, 

then one person (to be decided by the teacher) can come and 

collect her and put her harness and lead on and take her out. 

Mabel will love this so thank you if you do take her. 

 

 

Mabel Hope and Miss Payne.  

 

 

REMINDER 

Please could everyone remember to walk in the corridors quietly – if you see 

Mabel, you can wave at her or let her come to you, but please do not call out 

her name or go to touch her. Thank you.  

 


